
Welcome all parents and students interested in learning more about SJP!  
Where a Bright Future begins! 
Come learn why we're growing! 

 
Please contact Patricia Howard at phoward@sjpschool.org or  

(914) 834-6332  x 3  
to schedule your visit. 

 
 

2018-2019 Open House Dates  

  
Tuesday ~ November 13, 2018 

9:00am - 10:30am 
and 

7:00pm - 8:30pm 
and  

Sunday ~ January 27, 2019 
10 :00 am to 1:00 pm 

 


